
 

Contact your child’s teacher with any questions: 
Becca Hollmann (rhollmann@asd20.org) ; Aubrey Brovold (abrovold@asd20.org) ;  

Rachel Householder (rhouseholder@asd20.org) ; Sonja Donahue (sdonahue@asd20.org) ; 
 Erin Yeadon (eyeadon@asd20.org)

TCA North 

Elementary 

Parent Survey: 

We would love 

your feedback! 

Please use this link 

to fill out a survey 

by February 29th.  

 

 

 

SPELLING TEST: *Thursday,* February 29th:   

  

 

 

 

 

 

RECITATION: “My Shadow” by Robert Louis Stevenson 

 

 

A Look into What We’re 

Learning: 

History: Colonies to 

Independence 

Math: See Chapter 14 

Newsletter Here  

 

February 26th – March 1st: 

Welcome to the first grade newsletter!  This is where you can look to find all 

important information about the week.  

Important 

Upcoming Dates: 

• March 1st: Parent 

Teacher Conferences 

 

• March 8th: Colonial 

Day 

 

• March 8th: Sock-Hop 

4:00- 5:30 

 

• March 15th: 1st Grade 

will recite “The Swing” 

in our all-school 

Assembly. 

 

• March 21st: 1st and 

2nd Grade Concert 

5:30- 8:00 in the 

Browns Center 

 

 

 

become 

brother 

rain 

keep 

start 

 

 

 

same 

glad 

with 

mine 

chair 

 

 

 

forgot 

guess 

hang 

meat 

mouse 

 

 

 

phone 

store 

supper 

through 

toe 

 

 

Colonial Day: 

Be on the lookout for details from your child’s teacher soon!  

We are excited to have our parent volunteers with us again!  

However, please remember that the school’s policy is to have 

no siblings attending for our class parties and curriculum 

days. 

Below are a few costume ideas to get you started! 

mailto:rhollmann@asd20.org
mailto:rhouseholder@asd20.org
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/VVSSKWN
https://www.tcatitans.org/cms/lib/CO50010872/Centricity/Domain/131/Math%20Parent%20Letter%20--%20Chapter%2014.pdf

